

33 Oxford Street Kingscliff NSW 2487

T 02 6674 9777 | F 02 6674 3270

kingscliff-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

www.kingscliff-h.schools.nsw.edu.au

17 June 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

We are writing to advise that we are aware that nits (eggs) or head lice are present in the hair of some students at our school.

Please check your child's hair for head lice/nits and if you find any nits or lice commence treatment as recommended on the NSW Health website at:

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/environment/headlice/Pages/treatment.aspx

or the Department of Education's website at:

https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing/health-and-safety/removing-head-lice-and-nits#Removing2

If you would like more information please contact the Head Teacher Welfare.

We appreciate your assistance in this regard.

Yours sincerely

M. Watego

Michelle Watego

**Head Teacher Welfare** 

Admin 2021-1379